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Wednesday 27th June 
Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware we are going to Littlehampton beach on Wednesday 4th July. All parents and 
younger siblings are welcome to join us but unfortunately we are unable to take any parents on the 
coach. If you are coming on the train we would advise booking your tickets as soon as possible as it 
can be expensive to purchase tickets on the day. There are direct trains from Victoria to 
Littlehampton however please check your journey before you travel.  In the past, some parents have 
driven and have made arrangements to bring other parents with them. There is pay-and-display 
parking available when you arrive. Also, Children are allowed to go home with their parents. If you 
are planning to take your child home with you on the day please let the class teacher know in 
advance. 
 

 Your child will need to be in school by 8:15am on the morning of the 4th July. We aim to 
arrive at the beach between 10am -10:30am.  

 
 Your child will need to wear their Corpus Christi PE kit, plimsolls (no trainers) and school 

socks. Your child will also need to bring a spare pair of school socks. Please make sure school 
socks and plimsolls are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  

 
 Your child will need to have suncream applied prior to arrival at school. We will supply sun 

hats and top up sun cream. 
 

 Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink. We will supply a small bottle of 
water for each child. The children do not need to bring any money with them.  

 
We aim to arrive back to school by 4pm. We will send a text to inform parents if there are any 
issues with traffic on our return. 
 
Let’s hope the sun shines for Year 2! 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Mrs Jenson, Mrs Kelleher and Miss O’Donnell 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

Where we usually position ourselves on the day. We try to sit near to the shops, cafe and toilets on the beach. 
If you have problems finding us, please call the school office.  


